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January 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,          
 
Re: Year 11 - Parents Evening 2 
 
I hope that you were able to celebrate with your child when they brought home their Praising 
Stars report just before Christmas. Please refer to your son/daughter’s Praising Stars Report 
and the column requesting you to make a parents evening appointment on Thursday 13th 
January between 4pm and 7pm. If an appointment has been requested, we would now like 
to offer an opportunity for you to discuss your child’s progress with their class teacher.  
 
Due to Covid restrictions, we are organising a Parents Evening that will take place using 
Google Meet on Thursday 13th January between 4.00pm and 7.00pm for Years 7, 8, 9 and 
10, with some face to face appointments for some Year 11 and Post 16 students.   
 
If an appointment has been requested via their Praising Stars 2 report, for Year 11 students, 
face to face appointments are available with their class teacher.  Your child may have 
already arranged an appointment for you with their class teacher, however, if they have not 
and they have been identified as requiring an appointment then please contact the academy 
via the enquiries email address; enquiries@valley.outwood.com stating the name of the 
teacher you require an appointment with, together with a preferred time.  The teacher will 
then make contact with you.  Appointments will be in ten minute time slots.  If possible, 
please bring your child with you. 
 
Prior to attending site we ask that all parents/carers take a lateral flow test, please only 
attend if a negative result has been received.  Face masks must be worn at all times, unless 
you are medically exempt.  To support social distancing we will be limiting movement around 
the Academy and asking that you only attend the classroom at the allotted time.  You will be 
able to wait in the dining room and atrium in between meetings, if necessary.   
 
We hope it will provide you with an ideal opportunity to see some of the staff in school who 
support your child’s progress. It will also enable you to find out what the students will need to 
do to make even more progress before Praising Stars 3 comes out just before February half-
term.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs E Ferrarelli 
Associate Vice Principal 
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